Research Across the Curriculum Committee
MINUTES

Thursday, March 19, 2009
Present:  Nancy Getty, Kathy McNeese, Charlotte Schulten, Janet Langon
Announcements:  

· Getty described the WAC/RAC joint workshop that she and Susie Chin will be participating in on Friday, March 27, 2009:  Creative Research Assignments (how to teach research and writing without assigning the term paper)
Old Business:

· IC workshops for faculty:  Getty reported on the 8 library workshops that were presented during fall semester for faculty.  Attendance was not very high and there was discussion of why this might be:  lack of interest, lack of time, scheduling of workshops.  Discussion also of how RAC might appeal to a broader audience with workshops this semester.  Feedback suggests that different kind of workshops—more specifically targeted, and arranged in cooperation with individual divisions/departments might appeal to a bigger audience.
· Action item:  Schulten will speak to Kathy Holmes (Math Div. Chair) to see if there might be interest in a “research presentation” at a division meeting, and, if so, coordinate same with Pat Sullivan (library liaison for Math Div.) or Nancy Getty.  Langon will consult with ESL Division to determine interest there.  McNeese will do same in Health Sciences.  Getty will do same in divisions she serves as library liaison:  VPA, Language Arts, Student Services

New Business:
Next RAC meeting:  Thursday, April 23, 12-1, LB424
respectfully submitted, N. Getty
